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The Island Regulatory
and Appeals Commission

Island Regulatory & Appeals Commission
PO Box 577
Charlottetown PE C1A 7L1

Dear Commissioners:

The Company filed an application with the Prince Edward Island Regulatory & Appeals
Commission (“Commission”) on August 2, 2024 requesting approval of the 2025 Capital
Budget [Docket UE20741]. The Commission posted a Notice of Application on August 24,
2024 which included a deadline for the Company to respond to public questions of October

4, 2024.

The Company has since agreed to provide a technical session to the Commission on the
2025 Capital Budget Application on October 8, 2024. To ensure the efficient and effective
use of the Commission’s time, the Company has focused its resources on preparation for
this technical session and respectfully requests an extension to October 31, 2024 to file

the responses to public questions.
If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 902-629-3641.
Yours truly,
MARITIME ELECTRIC
Gloria Crockett
Director, Regulatory and Financial Planning
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